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Greetings to all, from the committee that is steering the MARC Community Garden through the 2024 season!
This year, we are trying a new model, providing personal garden plots with no work requirement for the group gardening shared space. The last several years have shown a declined interest in those shared spaces, while interest in individual  garden spaces seems to be growing.
The intention with the group spaces is to grow a soil-building cover crop this year, looking forward to the 2025 season and a model which would put those areas back into harvest. This work will be attended by the Steering Committee. Anybody that wishes to be involved at that heightened level is welcome, but it is not mandatory.
As in past years, individual space gardeners will have access to tools, water, mulch, and chips. The application for the individual garden plots will inform in greater detail. 
It will be great to see the MARC Community Garden bustle and produce. If it seems a fit for you, join in the growing. You can do so by completing the Member Application & Agreement and submitting online or to the MARC Office. Mark your calendar for a new member orientation on April 27th at 11AM at the garden (weather permitting).
Any questions may be directed by text to George Stabile 814-720-7123.

Sincerely, 
The MARC Garden 2024 Steering Committee
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